
MURWILLUMBAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 2024 CROSS COUNTRY  
CANTEEN INFORMATION 

 

The MPS Cross Country Carnival is being held on Tuesday 9th April. 

The canteen will be open for the duration of the day with a limited menu available for 
purchase. 

All lunch orders for students are to be pre-ordered. 

The limited lunch order menu for the day is as below. 

Please fill out the order form – one order form per child (Younger and older students will be 
eating lunch at different times so it is important not to put all orders under one child’s name).  

All orders to be in by Friday 5th April with the correct money paid to the canteen. Please 
note all payments must be made to the canteen and can not be paid through School Bytes. 

Drinks, ice blocks, chips, fruit, tea and coffee and a few treats will be available on the day 
from the canteen. 

                             -------- NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED --------- 

 

 

MURWILLUMBAH PRIMARY SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
LUNCH ORDER FORM 

 

NAME: ………………………………………………………… CLASS: ………………………… 

 

Item Number required Amount 
Sushi – Each $4.00  

Chicken and avocado   
Tuna and avocado   
Chicken Teriyaki   
Avocado   

Other Items  
Hotdog - $5.00   
Sauce – 50c   
Poppers - $2.80   
Nippy’s - $3.50   
Juice Bomb - $3.50   
TOTAL AMOUNT  

 


